
unto-

161652-5

Ottawa, February 10, 1913.

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your

letter of the 27th ultimo in which you ask the Depart-

ment to assist in the payment of the debt incurred in

the erection of a new laing at the St. Albert's Boarding

 School.

In reply I beg to say that under the

new contract for the maintenance and management of this

 school the Church Authorities are responsible for the

provisions and maintenance of the building and it was

also under the terms of this contract that the Per Capit

Grant was raised to $125.00 per annum. It might be well

for you to refer to the contract, a copy of which is in

the possession of His Lorship, Bishop Legal.

Your obedient servant.

Kre

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

A. Ledue,

St. Albert Boarding S

t. Albert, Alta.

ochter wiederholt zu können seyn.
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